
August 18, 1969 

Mr. Herman E . Glass 
3133 E leanor Terrace, N . W. 
Atlanta, Georgia 

Dear Mr. Glass : 

After our meeting of several weeks ago regarding the 
.conditions of the property at 1307 Thurgood Street, 
S . W . , I have received the attached information .from. 
the City Attorney. 

U I may be of further assistance, please advise . 

IAJr:lrd 

Att chxnent 

Sincerely, 

Ivan Alle~ Jr. 
Mayor 
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